
 

Restrictions due to the Coronavirus 

As a result of the Coronavirus, Smålandshamnar AB will request a Maritime Declaration of 

Health from all approaching vessels in Oskarshamn and Västervik. This applies from 

Thursday, February 27, until further notice. 

 

 

 

The declaration is emailed to claes.mollden@smalandshamnar.com  

Questions about this are answered by CEO Thomas Gustafsson +46 70 63 872 04 or 

 Security Manager Claes Molldén +46 70 63 872 05 
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